
 

 
Date: 05-19-22 
 
To: Our Valued Customer 
 
Ref: Congestion, Repositioning, Security, and Overtime Fee 
  
 

To our valued business partners, 

 

As the current global supply chain environment continues to encounter a variety of unknown and 
uncontrollable variables, Omni, as we all do, continues to re-evaluate the efficient and effective 
operation of our over-all business. 

Our previous efforts to track and invoice some of the variables were targeted toward warehouse 
congestion, re-positioning of containers from staging positions to unloading doors, security coverage, 
and overtime, all at a transactional level. 

Moving forward, all of the above referenced items, in addition to enhanced container receiving 
documentation, will be invoiced to all containers processed at Omni under the FOT model. 

 Effective June 1, 2022, each container will receive an additional $100 charge as a “Congestion, re-
positioning, security, and overtime” fee. 

 This $100 charge will apply to all containers received at any Omni facility on 06-01-22, or later. 

 Your continued business is appreciated. 

 

 Sincerely, 

Omni Transloading and Logistics 
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